
From: Boisvert, Ronald F. (Fed)
To: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
Subject: RE: Albert"s paper
Date: Monday, September 13, 2021 10:24:40 AM

No action required.  Just an FYI.  Glad to have planted a seed.
 
Ron
 

From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed) <carl.miller@nist.gov> 
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 10:24 AM
To: Boisvert, Ronald F. (Fed) <boisvert@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: Albert's paper
 
Hi Ron –
 
Thanks!  I have spoken to Victor a few times, but I didn’t know he had written a paper on quantum
crypto.  That’s cool (it does seem related to my interests).  I read the beginning, and I’ll take a closer
look later …
 
 -Carl
 

From: Boisvert, Ronald F. (Fed) <boisvert@nist.gov>
Date: Sunday, September 12, 2021 at 2:23 PM
To: Miller, Carl A. (Fed) <carl.miller@nist.gov>
Subject: Albert's paper

Hi Carl.
 
Not sure if you’ve had the opportunity to interact with Victor Albert, who we hired during
COVID and who is a QuICS Fellow.  He has pretty wide interests.  He just submitted the
attached paper for ERB review. He selected Matt Coudron and Michael Gullans as reviewers. It
occurred to me that you would also been a fine choice, but that maybe he just doesn’t know
you yet.
 
At any rate, I thought that you’d be interested in this paper by one of your QuICS colleagues.
 
Ron
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